
 

 

UPDATED WORKING HOURS & TEMPORARY 
PARKING RESTRICTIONS 
 
This information sheet is to update you on our works at Acton as we start a new phase in our construction 
activities.  
 
Our next phase of works will be to secondary line the main tunnel.  This will involve installing a piece of 
equipment called a shutter.  The shutter moves along the tunnel and we will be casting concrete around the 
shutter, that will keep the concrete against the current tunnel lining.  Due to its size the shutter will be 
delivered in sections and will be constructed on site. These sections will be longer in length than our normal 
deliveries. 
 
For the shutters to arrive safely to site, from Sunday 24 January we will be suspending the parking bays on 
Canham Road and installing double yellow lines.  These will be in place for approximately three months.  
Please see the diagram overleaf. 
 
From Saturday 16 January until the end of July 2021 we will also be changing our site working hours to 
support the installation of the shutters and the secondary lining works.  The working hours will be Monday-
Friday 08:00 to 20:00, Saturday and Sunday 08:00-18:00.  Works taking place above ground on the 
weekends and during the evenings will be kept to a minimum whilst the secondary lining works within the 
tunnel are taking place. 
 
We know that many people are at home at the moment and that this work may cause a disturbance. We 
apologise in advance and we will do as much as we can to limit noise impacts. 
 
We will be holding our Acton Community Liaison Working Group meeting virtually on Wednesday 27 
January 2021, 6-7.30pm. If you would like to attend, please contact our Helpdesk.  

 
 
Duration of work 

• From 24 January 3 months of temporary yellow lines 

• From 16 January 6 months of 7-day working 
 

What to expect 

• Temporary double yellow lines on Canham Road 

• Change to site working hours 

• Works on site 7 days a week 

• Some surface work activity on Saturday and Sunday 
 

What will we do 

• Tell you if our plans change 

• We will monitor noise levels 

• Best practical means to minimise noise 
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Indicative layout for the temporary yellow lines on Canham Road 

 
If you feel affected by Tideway’s work, you can contact Tideway’s Helpdesk and ask to speak to your local Mitigation 
and Compensation Lead, who will then be able to support and advise you on the Independent Compensation Panel 
(ICP). 
 

Tideway is happy to provide information in other languages and formats such as braille or large print. Please contact 
us: 08000 30 80 80 or helpdesk@tideway.london. 

 


